
 

Community Meeting Concerning 
 

North Toronto Collegiate Institute Site Redevelopment 

 

Thursday, November 27, 2003 

7:00 p.m. – 9:00 PM 

at 

North Toronto Collegiate Institute 

70 Roehampton Avenue 

Auditorium  
 
 
Early in 2003, the Board of Trustees unanimously recommended, and subsequently approval 
was granted for, the Toronto District School Board’s Five Year School Facilities Revitalization 
Master Plan describing improvements to the Board’s physical plants over a period from 
December 2002 to September 2007.   
 
The five-year master plan calls for the replacement of the current North Toronto Collegiate 
facility and an expected occupancy in the new facility for September 2007.  
 
On May 21, 2003, the North Toronto Collegiate Institute Site Redevelopment Design Team, 
which included students, teachers, school administrators, alumni, ratepayers and the local 
Trustee, held its first workshop.  The team held four meetings prior to the end of the school 
term to develop a concept for the rebuilding of the site.   
 
On June 12, 2003 the Team, unanimously approved a land use concept for the redevelopment 
of the 5.3-acre NTCI site and an adjacent 0.78-acre lot owned by the Toronto Parking Authority.   
 
The Board invites members of the North Toronto community to a public meeting where the 
proposed land use concept plan will be presented.  
 
Please join us on November 27, 2003 at 7:00 p.m. at North Toronto Collegiate Institute. 
 
 
Shelley Laskin Sheila Penny 
Trustee, Ward 11 Executive Superintendent 
Chair, TDSB Facility Services 
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